
Legal Notice 
 

Arkansas Department of Agriculture 
 
The Arkansas Department of Agriculture is proposing an amendment to the Department’s Pesticide 
Rules under the authority of Ark. Code Ann. § 20-20-206. 
 
The purpose of the proposed rule amendment is to align with federal rule changes that have recently 
occurred, in accordance with the Department’s updated Certification and Training agreement with the 
EPA. 
 
Written comments will be accepted from November 23, 2024 until December 23, 2024.  Comments can 
be mailed to:  Arkansas Department of Agriculture – Attn:  Corey Seats, 1 Natural Resources Drive, Little 
Rock, AR 72205, or emailed to rule.comments@agriculture.arkansas.gov.  
 
The proposed rule can be viewed on the website at www.agriculture.arkansas.gov 
 
 
Corey Seats 
General Counsel 
Arkansas Department of Agriculture 
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